
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: coninerich@yahoo.com [mailto:coninerich@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 8:30 AM 

To: zRepresentative Pam Staneski 

Subject: taxes 

 

Once again another letter. Everyone that is elected in office certainly knows right from 

wrong so this email sure sends the message that I also no right from wrong. quick case 

and point in the Stonebridge Restaurant world. I have been figuring out for the last two 

years how to keep my full time employees down below 50. that means sections in my 

restaurant that are closed. contemplation of closing for entire winter so when they do the 

four month evaluation I am under the 50 rule. most of you know me and quite frankly this 

state has defiantly taken my work ethics on growth and shrunk them. Oh well I guess 

they really don't understand what sales and use tax is really doing to businesses like mind 

that pay a lot. please do the math annual sales approx. 4,000,000.00 a year and rate of 

6.35 =254,000.00 which for a small restaurant is not bad. also I got the word from all my 

young employees that they had to pay the state 200 or 300 this year and all prior years 

where getting money back. please figure it out another way. I know you can I have faith 

in you and oh yes I voted for all of you. thanks rich conine. PS sorry for the little sarcasm 

at the end. also helpers of your bosses please let them read my letter 

 

Sincerely, 

richard conine 

7 stone manor drive 

milford ct 06460 
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